
 

The Michael J Petrides School 

Parent Teacher Association 

715 Ocean Terrace, Staten Island, New York 10301 

Email: D31R080PA@schools.nyc.gov  

 

         April 2017 

Dear Petrides High School Senior, 

The Michael J Petrides School PTA is proud to offer our Annual Scholarship. Two 

graduating High School Seniors will receive a $2,000 scholarship award.   

Contestants must submit an essay of 250 words or less which answers the following 

question: 

As your high school graduation quickly approaches, and your time at Petrides 

comes to a close, how will your years here impact your future? 

Your name should not appear in the body of the essay, all personal information 

should be completed on the attached cover sheet. 

Two winners will be chosen from all eligible submissions by an independent panel of 

judges. The offering of these two $2,000 scholarships has been made possible by 

the fundraising efforts of our PTA community. 

All entries must be submitted to Mrs.  Dennison by 10:00AM Wednesday, May 10, 

2017. 

At this time, the PTA would like to take this opportunity to wish you the best of 

luck in your future. We hope you look back fondly at your time here at Petrides and 

know that you have received a great education to prepare you for wherever life 

takes you 

 

Best of Luck, 

The Michael J Petrides PTA 
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Name              

 

Phone Number           

 

E-mail address           

 

 

Date             

 

Student’s Signature           

 

Parent’s Signature           

 

Essays will not be accepted without this cover sheet 
attached. 
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